
If you are interested in diving for the Cross, please click on the link:
 https://forms.gle/GK9kGvKVVGeXH3jWA  

The Blessing of the Waters

Sunday, January 9th, 2022
at 12:30pm

North Hempstead Beach Park
175 W. Shore Road, Port Washington, NY 11050

Participating Communities:

The Archangel Michael Greek Orthodox Church
The Holy Resurrection Greek Orthdox Church

Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church

If you are interested in diving for the Cross, 
please click on the link:

 https://forms.gle/GK9kGvKVVGeXH3jWA  

2 Diving Categories:
GOYA Females - High School

GOYA Males - High School

For more information, please contact the church offices at 516-671-5200 or 516-944-3180.

Gourmet refreshments will be served!!


